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Dear Parent/Carers         26th October 2018 

 

School photographs for individuals and family groups will be taken on Wednesday 7th November.  

Family photographs of children attending our school will be taken during the normal school day, 

however all children will also be photographed individually for school records. 

However, if your child has brothers or sisters who do not attend our school and you would 

like them to be on the photograph, you can bring them into school at 8.15am prompt. 

 

There is a new system used by the photographers for ordering the photographs. 

Your child will come home with a card similar to the one below. 

 

 Students are given their 'Photo Card' with 

unique password at the end of the school 

day.  

 Photos are then available for parents to 

view online within 48 hours by using the 

unique password. 

 Online orders can be placed immediately 

using mobile phones, tablets or laptops. 

 Completed orders are sent direct to your 

home address. 

 

If you attend for a photograph at 8.15am you will be given a card immediately. If your children 

have a group photo in school, it will be linked to one of the children’s cards that they bring home 

at the end of the day. 

 

Regards 

 

Kathy Allen 


